
Michael Driscoll School
Brookline, Massachusetts

With the unanimous approval of the Brookline Planning Board, Zoning Board of Appeals, School Committee, Building Commission, and Select Board, Gilbane 
(the Construction Manager) is preparing to begin construction of the new Driscoll School Project.  The new school will be constructed adjacent to the existing 
fully operational school. Once complete, the students will move into the new fossil fuel free building, and the existing school will be demolished.   A new park 
and playground for student and community use with appropriate play areas for all grade levels and a synthetic turf play field will be constructed where the 
existing school now stands.  As approved by Brookline’s Transportation Board, the new school will have improved pedestrian, bike, and vehicular access from both 
Westbourne Terrace and Washington Street.

As part of Gilbane’s commitment to community engagement and communication, we’re pleased to provide you with the following updates regarding the project 
and upcoming activities. 

Project Updates

Communications
Gilbane takes safety personally. We are committed to providing up-to-date 
and accurate project plans and communications regarding any impacts to 
the surrounding community. Please feel free to submit a question or leave a 
comment for the project team by using the Driscoll School building project’s 
dedicated website.

To sign up for email or text alerts regarding community 
impacts, visit https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/Page/2353

To sign up for meeting notices regarding the Driscoll School 
Project, please visit https://www.brooklinema.gov/list.aspx

Site Logistics
Gilbane will mobilize on site the week of 6/14/21. The approved site logistics plan will begin installation the week of 6/21/21. Details include:

	› Survey crews will install markers to establish building corners and site fence 
location.

	› Site contractor will begin fence installation the week on 6/21/21.

	› Site contractor will install erosion control measures the week of 6/21/21.

	› Site contractor will plan and organize with team in preparation for tree 
clearing. Tree clearing to begin the week of 7/8/21.

	› Temporary playgrounds to be installed in July 2021.

	› Alley by Washington Street: There will be additional borings taken from the 
alley adjacent to the site the week of July 8 (2 day duration).

Groundbreaking Ceremony

A groundbreaking ceremony is planned for September. Details to follow.
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